
 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

November 2021 
 

RE:  PLEA FOR COMMITTEE MEMBERS!!! 
 
Dear Angel Friends: 
 
Sue Drag, our founding member, has produced a video that we have posted recently. If 
you have not had an opportunity to view it, we encourage you to take a few minutes to 
check it out. You can find it on our website www.friendsoftheangel.org as well as on our 
Facebook page. It was amazing to hear how much we have accomplished throughout 
the fourteen years we have been in existence. 
 

Unfortunately, in the last few years we have had several committee volunteers as well as 
executive board members who have been involved in planning and participating in the 
Friends of the Angel events for many years retire. I am asking our angel friends out there 
for your help and to please consider volunteering for our committee. 
 

Our real need is to have committee volunteers to help plan and participate in our events. 
We host four events a year, two brick dedications, December 6th Remembrance 
Gathering, and our primary fundraising event the Walk to Remember being our largest 
and most time consuming. You may only want to be involved with one event or more, or 
just have some ideas that you would like to share. Maybe you cannot commit to a lot at 
this time but there are several opportunities to help from home. 
 

Meetings are held every third Thursday. We do not meet in the month of December or 
over the summer. Meeting virtually is always an option. 
 

Our hope is to be successful in gaining new committee members so we are able to 
continue hosting these very meaningful events without any changes or cancellations. 
 

Thank you for considering our plea. 
 
Connie Johnson 
President, Friends of the Angel 
“Honoring our loved ones who are no longer with us” 
 
Friends of the Angel, Maple Grove, MN is a Non-Profit IRS § 501(c)3 organization. EIN 
46-4687707 
www.friendsoftheangel.org  
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